
MRA CUSTOMS INTERCEPTS DANGEROUS DRUGS AT AIRPORT

The Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA), in collaboration 
with ADSU, seized 300 Tramazac capsules on Monday 1st 

May 2017 at the SSR International Aiport. The capsules- 
listed under the Dangerous Drug Act were found under 
the lining at the bottom of the luggage of female 
Mauritian passenger aged 35, who was travelling on the 
flight MK 749 from Mumbai. 

The passenger was intercepted by the MRA Customs 
Anti-Narcotics Section (CANS) on the basis of profiling 
while she was leaving through the green channel at the 
airport and upon questioning, she stated that she may 
produce the prescription needed later on.

The capsules were secured by the MRA Customs Department and both the passenger and the 
capsules were handed over to the ADSU for inquiry. 
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The population is reminded that they may report suspected drug cases to the MRA through the 
MRA Stop Drug Platform (www.mra.mu) or by calling on the Hotline 8958.


